DYAL SINGH EVENING COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)
Lodi Road, New Delhi-110003

Date: 29.04.2024

Dear Students,
Namastey !

Even Semester 2023-24 is almost over. Our best wishes to each one of you for the exams !
In a meeting with a section of the students with the Chairman, Governing Body of the College, students decided
to bring out a book each in English and Hindi on "My vision of Bharat in 2047".

Many students volunteered to write on a Chapter on the various themes after rigorously debating and
deliberating on multiple aspects ranging from environment to employability to Artificial intelligence and social
security.

It has been decided that Dr Digvijay Singh, Faculty of the Department of Political Science of our College will be
the overall In-charge of this project. Details of the writing work are as below:

1. Proposed Title
Our Bharat: 2047
FHART AR 2047
2. Students who are inclined to contribute for this book may volunteer and give their names indicating the
preferred language of writing.
3. Each Volunteer Student will be given an opportunity to discuss the sub-themes with all its forward and
backward linkages meaning and interpretation, in both the languages.
4. Workshops will be organised to help students comprehend and interpret Vision of Bharat in the
futuristic context.
5. After discussions each volunteer student will be allotted a theme/ sub theme. Also her or his language
of writing will also be decided.
Each essay on the given Chapter of Vision for Bharat in 2047 will be of minimum 3500 words.
Font type & size and format will also be decided.
Thirty days will be allowed to submit the digital and printed copy of the essay.
For each Chapter name of the writer-Student will be prominently displayed.
10. Both books will be published by our college with intro, preface and foreword by an eminent person,
Chairman, Principal and In-charge.
11. Each student will get three complimentary copies of the book in which her or his write-up is published.
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Last date for submitting your name and preferred language to the In-charge is 6th of May,2024. For any further
queries, Please contact the In-charge or the Principal.

Wishing you all the best.

Profassor (Dr.) BZawna Pandey,

Principal,

Dyal Singh Evening College,
University of Delhi.

New Delhi 110 003

Phone: 9999234259

Email: principal@dsec.du.ac.in

bl0pandey@gmail.com
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